






































March 13, 1998








ATTENTION - FIRST TIME MEMBERS





The 35th Session of The General Synod of the Anglican Church of Canada is fast approaching.  Many arrangements are underway to ensure that your attendance at General Synod will be a rewarding and memorable experience.





I am writing to invite you, as a first time member of Synod, to join me at dinner on Friday, May 22nd.





Dinner will be at 5:30 p.m. in a separate section of the cafeteria.





I look forward to meeting with you then (and also at the Orientation session on Thursday afternoon).





Yours faithfully,














Archbishop Michael G. Peers


Primate
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